St. Marys Finance Council Meeting Dec. 13, 2018

Meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Robert Keane

At 6:00 pm. In St. Thomas conference room

Father Meyer Led us in an opening prayer

Father Meyer, Robert Keane, Wayne Greufe, and Church Secretary

Rita Wolfgram were in attendance.

Minutes were read and approved

OLD BUSINESS: Roof on rectory has been replaced and paid.

\$12,259.00 for Roof repair

615.00 for drywall repair

Part of these repairs came out of the general fund

Rectory attic insulation is has settled enough to cause concern

Wayne will check with Alliant Energy, and find out if there is still a

Cost share available to add additional insulation

Check Registure was reviewed and approved

NEW BUSINESS:

No progress on painting of Church steeple, Wayne will attempt

To contact Pruismann painting

Stockdale Law office donated \$250.00, in memory of Mona Bowden

To St. Marys This donation will be split, and be given to the

Alden & Jewell food pantrys.

Next Meeting March 14,2019 at St. Thomas at 6:00 pm.